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March 16, 2020 
 
 
Dear Caregivers, Participants and Staff, 
  
The Easterseals team continues to monitor the evolving COVID-19 situation. The health and 
well-being of our families and staff remains our top priority.  
  
Today, March 16, 2020, Gov. Hogan has mandated an executive order to close adult day 
centers as of March 17, 2020 at 12:01am to help mitigate the spread of the coronavirus 
(COVID-19) in our region. Easterseals Adult Day Services will be closed tomorrow until 
further notice. 
  
As the situation related to the virus continues to evolve, Easterseals' Senior Leadership team 
will continue to follow directives from Federal, State and Local government agencies. We will 
continue to be in communication with you during this time. 
  
During the time that the Centers are closed, staff will participate in communicating with 
families and participants to ensure that outreach is given during this time. Our Center 
Directors will continue also be in communication with staff and families on a continual basis. 
  
Thank you for helping us keep our participants and staff healthy. We will be talking with you 
soon. 
  
Stay safe, 
 
Elizabeth Barnes 
Senior Director, Adult and Senior Services 
Easterseals DC MD VA 
 


